
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

April 24, 2018 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Shelby Monroe, 

Heinrick Wurm, Raina McCarthy, Maryann Vittala, and Rod Rovzar. 

1. Approved April 17, 2018 minutes. 

2. Shelby came in to discuss Library Gazebo Project, a copy of Bliss Survey was reviewed and found 

to show an increase in the agreed upon square footage previously discussed. We determined 

more information of the request was needed before approval would be granted. John Bliss was 

on vacation and information was unavailable for explanation, we will readdress the issue when 

more information is presented. 

3. Raina and Maryann came in to discuss Lovell Old Home Day, we discussed regulations regarding 

hanging of banners across roadways a CMP issue, closing of traffic on a public way a Sheriff’s 

Dept. issue and suggested they make contact. We suggested contact with Town of Casco on 

operations of their Old Home Day activities. A date of July 21, 2018 has been set. 

4. Heinrick came in to present Lake Dwellers Handbook. Concerns of Lovell Land Trust over 

proposed plans of Eastman Hill Stock Farm to open the farm as a commercial venture to host 

weddings, we suggested contact with Ed Ryan on the legality and zoning regulations. 

5. Reviewed and signed The Warrant. 

6. Rod Rovzar (Stoneham Selectman) came in to discuss an attempt at a delay in DOT plan to turn 

responsibility of West Stoneham Rd. to Lovell and Stoneham. Concern of Albany South Timber 

Harvest and sale of Evergreen Valley with plans of a campground and hosting weddings creating 

a substantial increase in road usage was in need of review before a decision should be agreed 

upon. We have contacted Rep. Wadsworths office to request a meeting to discuss the issues. 

7. Larry reported on Public Works. 

8. Tommie reported on LVFD. 

9. Received Maine State Agency for Surplus Property for Bob Drew. 

10. Reviewed and signed two Concealed Firearm Permits. 

11. Reviewed and signed Liquor License Application for Ebenezer’s Restaurant and Pub. 

12. Received check of $250.00 from Casey Glew, DBA. LCE Landscaping as reimbursement for legal 

fees regarding ongoing court case, dispensed by Jensen and Baird our attorney in this case. 

13. Reviewed Chalmers Insurance Group, Town of Lovell Policy #GPPAPF-055999-03 Glatfelter 

Insurance Group. 

14. Adjourned 9:00 

 


